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[Abstract:] Relative to Letter of 11”… 
 
Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
June 12, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq., 
Superintendent of the Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to your letter of the 11th instant, stating that you had created a new office to be 
known as that of Inspector and had transferred James MacLane, the present Custodian, at a 
compensation of four dollars ($4.00) per diem, and appointed William T. Ramsey Custodian, 
vice James MacLane transferred to Inspector, you are informed that I prefer not to approve this 
change until after the first proximo. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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